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SPLS WISH LIST  If you would like to purchase an item or two, take a slip, fill it out, 
and place it in an envelope with your monetary gift & put it in the box on the 
information station or turn it into the church office. Your help is greatly appreciated!  

 
TEACHER INSTALLATION & CHURCH PICNIC  Our new 
Kindergarten teacher, Mrs. Katie Raddatz, will be installed into the Public 
Ministry of the Gospel on Thursday and Sunday, August 18 & 21. In 1 

addition, we welcome our new Preschool teacher, Mrs. Amy Stibb to our St. Peter’s 
faculty. Please warmly receive these servants of the Lord with your words and prayers. 
 On Sunday, August 21 after the 10:00 am service, our St. Peter’s family will 
gather on the church grounds for a good, old fashioned church picnic! There will be 
plenty of food, fun and fellowship. There is a sign-up sheet in the narthex for 
attendance and also a sign-up sheet for food donations.  
 
MEMORIAL  Casey Schwartz has given a special gift to the School Wish List fund 
in memory of his wife, son, and unborn son. 
 
SEMINARY FOOD/SUPPLIES DRIVE  In support of the many fine men who are 
being trained in the ministry, and their families, we are having a food and supplies 
drive. In addition to any non-perishable food items, we will also be accepting any 
household items such as laundry supplies, cleaning supplies, hygiene products 
and SCRIP. The drive will go through August 28. Tables are set up in the 
narthex where you can drop off your donations. Thank you in advance for your 
generous support of our future pastors! 
 
TO MY ST. PETER’S FAMILY  Thank you for participating in Martin Luther 
College’s Congregational Grant Program! Your generosity has aided me in paying for 
my education as I prepare to become a called worker. For as long as I can remember 
I have dreamed of being a teacher. As I enter my fourth and final year at MLC, I can 
see that dream quickly approaching. The preparation and experiences that MLC has 
given me have thoroughly equipped me for my last steps before entering the public 
ministry. As I pursue this next chapter of my life, I can’t help but feel blessed by the 
love, guidance, and support you have given me.  
 Once again, thank you for the financial support you have graciously given me. 
Moreover, thank you for guiding me through my spiritual endeavors. You have shown 
me the unconditional love the family of believers has for one another. I feel truly 
blessed! In Christ, Josie O’Brien 
 
BOYS’ CLUB GAME DAY  Sons and dads are invited to Game Day on Sunday, 
August 7, 11-12:30 pm. We’ll meet in the Commons. Bring your own games (board, 
card, chess, checkers, etc.) to play with the guys. A member of our Youth & Family 
Team will be providing BBQ for lunch. This event is for boys going into grades 3-12. 
Friends are welcome. And probably don’t bring Risk unless you know you can win in 
under 90 minutes. 
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CRADLE ROLL WORKSHOP  Our last workshop of the summer will be Sunday, 
August 14 (this date has been changed from the 7th). Parents and caregivers of our 4 and 
unders are invited to join Pastor Boehringer for a discussion of caring for our babies 
and toddlers. We’ll meet from 11:00 – Noon. RSVP to Pastor Boehringer. Please note 
that more chances to gather together and grow as parents and caregivers of little ones 
will continue this fall and into 2023. 
 
LAMBEAU FIELD FUNDRAISING  We have four more fund-raising opportunities 
at Lambeau Field. We will be working at one of the concession stands. We can earn 
between $4000 and $6000 dollars per game. We need fifteen to twenty volunteers for 
each event. Our next opportunity is Friday, August 19. Information has been emailed 
out, as well as a link to sign up, the link for online training, and the dress code policy. 
Invite family and friends to join you. Those who are 14 years old and up can 
participate. Contact the church office for more information. Thank you for your 
consideration! 
 
MAILBOX MINISTRY  We are in need of a few more volunteers to serve in this 
valuable ministry. A Mail Box Ministry volunteer is assigned to each member mailbox. 
Volunteers will hand-deliver bulletins to their assigned members after four weeks’ 
worth of bulletins have accumulated in a contact’s mailbox. With a congregation our 
size, those who need special pastoral care are identified through this work. Through 
this ministry, we also encourage our brothers and sisters in Christ, reminding them of 
what a privilege it is to gather around the Word and Sacraments. If you are interested 
in serving in this way, please contact Joe Birkholz at 517-8419. 
 
ST. PETER’S SCHOOL LUNCH program had a great first year of going 
independent! 24,088 healthy and yummy meals were served to faculty, students, staff, 
and guests. Thanks to your generosity, $7440 was awarded in financial aid. If you 
would like to help out families in this way, a check can be made out to St. Peter’s 
School Lunch, or cash can be put in a clearly marked envelope. The Lunch Program 
is always in need of volunteers; the hours for helping out this school year will be 11-2 
or 2:30. Contact Bekah at bekahherbrand@stpetersfdl.net to sign up to volunteer (or 
use the calendars in the mailbox by the kitchen in the school hallway), or if you would 
like to donate fresh produce or other items. The lunch staff is thankful for your support! 
 
2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR THEME is “God is love” (1 John 4:16). This means 
everything to us. We experience it. We depend on it. We mirror it.  
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Last Week’s Stewardship 
 

Worship: 129 + 110 + 153 = 392 
 
 

Daily Bible Readings 
 

08/08  Hosea 9, 10   08/12  Psalm 15, 16 
08/09  Hosea 11, 12   08/13  Psalm 17 
08/10  Hosea 13, 14   08/14  Psalm 18:1-30 
08/11  Psalm 13, 14 

 
 
First Fruits to the Lord 2022: Last Week Year-to-Date 
Thank offerings in support of the unified budget $16,573.24 
Other receipts in support of the unified budget 2,100.00 
Total receipts in support of the unified budget 18,673.24 $836,783.35 
Requirement to support unified budget 33,287.19 1,031,902.89 
Overage (Shortfall) (14,613.95) (195,119.54) 
 

Honoring the Lord! 230.00 
Improvement Fund 21.25 
WLA FIT 20.00 
School Wish List Fund 500.00 
 
 

This Week at St. Peter’s 
www.stpetersfdl.net/calendar 

 

 SUNDAY 11:00 am Boys’ Club Game Day 
 TUESDAY   9:00 am WLA Assoc. Development Day 
     6:30 pm Coordinating Council 
 WEDNESDAY   Parent/Teacher Visits 
 THURSDAY   Parent/Teacher Visits 
    6:30 pm Worship 
 FRIDAY   4:00 pm WLA Freshmen Lock-Out 
 NEXT SUNDAY 11:00 am Cradle Roll Workshop 
  
  
  


